
 
 

Mayor and Members of the City Council 

STAFF REPORT 
For the Meeting of June 10, 2024 

Title/Subject 

Public Notice of the November 5, 2024 General Election- Seeking At-Large Councilors. 

 

Summary and Background 
Notice is being given that on November 5, 2024 the City of Hermiston will hold an election for four 
(4) At-Large Councilors. 
 
The City Charter states At-Large Council candidates will run only in the General Election. The four 
(4) candidates receiving the highest number of votes shall be elected into office. 
 
Attached you will find the Public Notices for the General Election which will be published in the 
Hermiston Herald and has been posted at the following locations: City Hall, Library, Post Office, 
and on the City’s website and Facebook page. 

Declaration of Candidacy will be accepted from June 5th, 2024 through August 27th at 5pm. 

Tie-In to Council Goals 

Community Engagement 

 

Fiscal Information 
Apart from a modest publication fee, there is no financial impact. 

 

Requested Action/Motion 

Information Only. 

Submitted By:  

Lilly Alarcon-Strong, City Recorder/Elections Official 


